
 
 
 

THIS IS A CALL FOR INTERESTED PALM 
BEACH SHORES RESIDENTS TO FILL A 

VACANT SEAT ON THE TOWN COMMISSION 
 

 
 

During the November 9, 2020, Town Commission Workshop, Commissioner 
Tom Mills resigned from the Town Commission effective immediately.  As a 
result, there is a vacancy on the Town Commission.  The Town's Charter 
provides for the filling of vacancies as follows: 

If there shall be a vacancy in any elective office … the town 
commission shall, by resolution, fill such vacancy by the 
appointment of a suitable person to hold such office for 
the unexpired term and until his or her successor shall be 
elected and qualified … 

The unexpired term of the seat vacated by Mr. Mills ends in conjunction 
with the March 2022 municipal election.  

You must be a citizen of the United States, a qualified voter in Palm Beach 
County, and a current resident of the Town of Palm Beach Shores to be 
considered. 

If you are qualified as stated above, and interested in being considered for 
appointment to fill this vacancy, please submit a resume and a letter of 
interest to the Town Commission explaining your background and any 
experience that may be relevant to this appointment. 

The letter and resume must be received via mail, hand delivery, or email by 
the Town Clerk, Evyonne Browning, no later than close of business (4:30 
pm) on November 20, 2020.  Town Hall is located at 247 Edwards Lane, 
Palm Beach Shores, FL  33404.  The Town Clerk's email is 
ebrowning@pbstownhall.org. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Town Clerk (561-844-3457). 


